
NOTICE OF MOTIONS 
 
 
 
 

Moved by:   Commissioner Bill Saundercook 
 
 
1. That,  as a result of the recent media coverage of suicide rates on the TTC 

subway system, it is requested that staff investigate possible ways of 
reducing suicides on the TTC; 

 
2. That staff investigate the possibility of having TTC vehicles maintain a gap of 

at least 500 metres of one another during service. 
 
 


